
Dear 6th grader and 
family,

Hi, I’m Mr. Ariola and I 
am so excited to be a part 
of your final year at 
Fulton as your 6th grade 
teacher! I know that this 
year will start much 
differently than any time 
in the past, but together 
we will still have an 
amazing year full of 
wonderful memories and 
learning. As a class, I want 
us to learn from each 
other, grow and become 
role models for those 
around us.  Our Meet the 
Teacher will be held 
virtually Monday, August 
3 and Tuesday, August 4. 
Please sign up for a time 
that best fits your family. I 
look forward to meeting 
you and starting our year 
together! Let the 6th 
grade adventure begin!

-Mr.  Ariola-
#bestyearever

A Little About Me
Childhood: Born and raised in 
Brookfield, IL.  Just outside 
Chicago.
Teaching: BS in Business from 
Marquette University and MS in 
Education from GCU. 

My hobbies: Watching sports, 
coaching and spending time with 
friends and family.
Favorite Teams: Cubs, Blackhawks, 
Bears and Golden Eagles.

James, Me, April, 
Alexis and Andrew


